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4th December, 2023 

The Great Fire of London Workshop 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
We are very excited to let you know that the children in Year 2, will be taking part in a 
workshop linked to our next topic The Great Fire of London. 
 
The children will take part in a practical workshop, which includes; constructing a model 
of London, role playing the story of the fire and a multi-sensory handling activity.    
 
The workshop will take place on Wednesday 31st January, 2024 and will be during school 
hours, in the school hall. 
 
The cost of this workshop is £5.75 
 
In order to secure your child a place, please pay £5.75, via Parent Pay, by Friday 12th 
January, 2024.  
 
If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs Bagri, Miss Bambrough & Mrs Harland, 
 
Mrs Bagri, Miss Bambrough & Mrs Harland 
Year 2 Class Teachers 
 

 
The Great Fire of London workshop 

 
I give permission for my child to take part in the above activity and will pay £5.75 via 
Parent Pay.    
 
Child’s Name _____________________________________________ Class _________  
 
Signed Parent/Carer______________________________________________________ 
 


